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May 20, 2014 

 
 

Agenda Item:  3.4 
 
Subject:  Approval of Agreement – Satellite Training Center Agreement with Hunter 

Engineering Company, Chabot-Las Positas Community College District, 
Chabot College 

 
 
Background:

 

 Chabot College was approached by Hunter Engineering, a world leader in 
manufacturing alignment and tire machines for the automotive industry, to become a Satellite 
Training Center. The benefit to the District, College, and Automotive Department in exchange 
for use of the facility will be that Hunter will install new equipment annually to be used by the 
Chabot College automotive instructional program, in accordance with the Agreement. The 
current value of the equipment is $144,459. Under this agreement, Hunter will supply the latest 
equipment. Additional benefits include no-cost access to training for our faculty and the 
expansion of Chabot College Automotive Program as a Bay Area leader. Hunter has one other 
Satellite Training Center in California, in the Los Angeles area. 

The Chabot Automotive Department reviewed the Agreement and recommended changes to 
eliminate any negative impact on instruction.  There is no direct cost to the District or Chabot 
College. 
  
Recommended Action:  That the Board of Trustees approves the proposed agreement with 
Hunter Engineering Company, Chabot College. It is further recommended that the Board 
authorize the Vice Chancellor, Business Services, to execute the agreement on behalf of the 
District. 
 

 

 

 

 

Submitted: Jeffrey M. Kingston/Date  Approved: Jannett N. Jackson/Date 
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